
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

40
th

 Anniversary  

 
Congratulations to everyone 

involved in the Oshkosh 

Southwest Rotary club’s 40
th

 

anniversary celebration. From 

the organizing committee to the 

entertainment and all of our 

special guests it was a truly 

memorable event. 

 

Commemorative CDs are 

available of the first 40 years of 

our Rotary Club. Each includes 

the 25-year anniversary book 

plus images and information for 

the past 15 years. Pre-ordering is 

appreciated. There will be an 

order sheet on your table today 

or contact Vicky Redlin.  

 

Commemorative images taken at 

the party are available now 

through Melody Wollangk at 

Limelite Studios. To view the 

images, go to 

www.limelitestudios.com, click 

on “login” at the top right corner 

of any page, click on “2013,” 

then choose “Commercial,” and 

finally click on “Southwest 

Rotary.” To gain access, input 

40th when prompted. A 5x7 

portrait may be purchased for 

$7.50 each.  

 

Here’s a great photo of all the 

past Presidents of our club who 

attended the celebration: 

 
 

Golf Outing 
 

Thanks to everyone who 

attended the golf outing last 

weekend, organizer John 

Holdorf reports every ball on the 

course flew straight towards the 

hole!  

 

Bowling FUN-raiser 
 

The annual bowling FUNraiser 

is scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 

24 at Washington Hall lanes 

(former’s Eagles Club). Cost si 

$300 per person, but subtract $1 

for each pin you knock down. 

The night includes food, drinks 

and lots of laughs. Sign up as a 

team or an individual today! 

Topic:  “Liz Senholz: Human Trafficking” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Brett Beaulieu 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Pete Cernohous & Dan Buttke 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Oct. 2 
 
 
Oct. 9 
 
Oct. 16 

Little Bug/Big Deal 
Emerald Ash Borer  
 
Working for Lombardi 
 
John Schier: Stress 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Oct. 21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Oct. 5 
 
Oct. 24 
 
 

 
Highway Clean Up 
 
Bowling FUNraiser 
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New Member Proposals 
 

The following individuals have 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

 

Name: Bradley Dunn 

Occupation: Head 

Administrator, Valley Christian 

School 

Proposed by: David Green 

Second Posting 

 

Name: Heidi Kivi 

Occupation: General Manager, 

King’s Personal Training & 

Equipment  

Proposed by: Patty Shea 

Second Posting 

 

Highway Clean Up 
 

The trick to an easy Spring 

clean-up is putting a little work 

in during autumn. On Saturday, 

Oct. 5 starting at 8 a.m. 

Rotarians will try and get a leg 

up on our portion of Highway 

44. Join John Holdorf for a 

couple hours of fun (and a little 

bit of work), plus breakfast. 

RSVP to: 

john.holdorf@mcclone.com 

 

Interact Crop Walk  
 

Way to go Rotarians. Oshkosh 

North Interact members sold 

cupcakes at last week’s meeting 

to raise funds for their Oct. 6
th

 

Crop Walk. We contributed 

$159 to the cause. In addition we 

pledged $275 to Ailen for her 

efforts in supporting this 

fundraiser.  

West Interact 
 

Oshkosh West High School held 

their first Interact meeting earlier 

this month – more than 60 

students attended!  

 

Welcome Past President 
 

Joseph Wiedenmeier (1988-89) 

will help commemorate our 

club’s 40
th

 anniversary today 

with his memories from his 

presidential year. Welcome back 

Joseph! 
 

Comm. Service Award 
 

Each year our club awards an 

honorary Paul Harris Fellow 

Award to a member of the 

community who has performed 

significant public service If you 

would like to nominate someone 

in the community for this award, 

please notify Bill Wresch 

(wresch@uwosh.edu).  Submit a 

paragraph explaining why this 

person should receive the award 

would be helpful. The club 

Board of Directors will select 

the winner(s). Nominations 

needed by Oct. 15.  

 

Shared Harvest 
YTD: 4.2 tons of fresh produce 

have been collected, including 

this 411 pound haul! 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

September   Vicky Schroeder 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
Sept. 25  Andrew Jones & Nate 
Olson 
 
Oct. 2   Mary Krummerow Johnson 
& Terry Chier 
 
Oct 9.   Dennis Leatherman & Jeff 
Krueger 
 
Oct. 16  Patty Shea & Marcus Butts 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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